
“Going the Extra Mile” – a wonderful response 
 Our Missions and Outreach Team wishes to give a Great Big Thank You to all our participants and sponsors, 
both from Central and the community, who made “Going the Extra Mile” a wonderful success. With your amazing 
generosity, we were able to collect $10,449 to support the orphanage and community school at Rachel’s Home in 
Lesotho. This will provide food, clothing, school, and medical supplies, and pay teacher and caregiver salaries.  
 
Great Response to our Christmas Stockings at the Family Service 

Once again Central was very generous in their response to the Christmas stockings on the pews at the Family 
Service. $998.50 was raised to support the Ortiz family mission in Cubulco and contribute to a full nutritious 
Christmas dinner and a needed clothing gift for the orphans at Rachel’s Home.  

We were able to view the video from Alejandro at the Family Service and see how our contribution to the 
chicken project is making a significant difference in the lives of 12 families.  There will be more to come about the 
chicken project and our Team will continue to fundraise for the Ortiz family. Thank you for all your caring support. 
 
Our White Gifts and Mitten Tree Collection are off to the Food Bank 
 Wow! What an amazing response to our local mission, the Cambridge Food Bank. On Tuesday, the truck 
came to pick up a large collection of thoughtful and caring gifts for our seniors in need in the community, and lots 
of winter items for children and youth in need. There will be big happy smiles on many faces as they receive their 
gifts. We will continue to collect items for our Mitten Tree until Jan. 1. 
Our Central church family have very large hearts! 
 
Our Youth are Awesome! 
 Once again, our youth were able to help with the Christmas gift bags for our homebound. They created 
more than twenty uniquely designed bags along with a personal gift and loving card. Lots of reading material and 
delicious treats were also included.  
 

 

 


